
THE NBCRFLI LAUNCHES
WELLNESS FUND 

HEALTH PLAN
In the interest of the well-being of the road freight and logistics workforce, the 

National Bargaining Council for the Road Freight and Logistics Industry (NBCRFLI)  
is proud to announce the launch of the new NBCRFLI Wellness Fund Health Plan.

The NBCRFLI Wellness Fund Health Plan, which will become effective on 1 July 2011,  
entitles principal members, together with one spouse, to the following benefits:
•	�Primary health care benefits such as visits to general practitioners, dentists and optometrists within  

the Universal Provider Network. Your benefits also include medication, x-rays and blood tests.
•	�24-hour emergency assistance through ER24 in the event of accidents and medical emergencies  

and roadside assistance.
•	A Hospital Cash Back Plan that also includes cover for child dependants.

Watch this space for the Welcome Pack! 
This pack will include:
•	A temporary membership card
•	The NBCRFLI Wellness Fund Benefit Guide
•	Health Plan contact numbers
•	Registration of Eligible Spouse form

For further information or assistance, go to www.nbcrfli-health.co.za or contact
Universal Call Centre  0861 872 333
24-hour Emergency Contact 084 124
Hospital Cash Back Plan 0861 227 282
Email  nbcrfli@universal.co.za
Fax  086 586 2161


